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Dear Valérie

Thank you so much for your kind help and advice.

Concerning the invitation from Mayor of Caen, Mr Joël Bruneau, to Mayor Tom Christer Nilsen to attend Lunch at 

l’Hotel de Ville in Caen 15th of November .
Our Mayor will also send a formal answer, but now as we talked about, first an e-mail from me.

Due to other engagements at the same time, Tom Christer Nilsen is sorry to say he is not able to attend himself, 
but in his place he is sending:
Mrs Mona Røsvik Strømme, Member of the County Executive Board and Group Leader of the Conservative Party -
Hordaland County Council.
She will be followed by:
Mrs Chantal Couillault Nilsen, Museum Vest – interpreter for M. R. Strømme (as we talked about).
Mrs Marit Einen, Senior Adviser, International Services, Hordaland County Council.

We are looking forward to attend the event!

Concerning the following conference “Quelles économies pour la culture?”: 
I think many in our delegation will be interested to attend this event and it would be very useful to have a 
programme/more information. 
Do you have some more information I can send them? It would also be interesting to know whether the 
presentations will be in English or French.  

Thank you again – best wishes from Marit

Marit Einen
Senior Adviser
International Services

Tel: +47 55 23 95 40
Mob: +47 412 49 271

P.O.box. 7900
Agnes Mowinckelsgt. 5
NO-5020 Bergen
Norway
www.hordaland.no/internasjonalt
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